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Dyslexia Friendly Setting
Dear Parents and Carers

At Broadbent Fold we are committed to identifying and addressing the needs of each individual child to understand and maximise their potential. Our aim for our school is to become a dyslexia friendly setting.
What is dyslexia? 

Dyslexia refers to a pattern of specific learning difficulties which mainly affects the development of reading and spelling skills.  An estimated 10% of the population are affected by dyslexia, and the extent to which it may cause problems depends on many factors.  Many people with dyslexia go on to achieve and succeed in life and it need not be a barrier if it is properly recognised and addressed. Our aim as a school is to ensure provision and resources in school support all children to help them achieve success. 
What is a Dyslexia Friendly Setting?

It ensures that the written material we use considers the difficulties experienced by some dyslexic people. It means that as a school we adopt best practice for dyslexic readers by making all written communication easier on the eye for everyone. This includes:

· Using colour paper for photocopying

· Using larger fonts

· Using coloured filters for reading

Research has shown that making these changes has an impact on ALL learners, not just children with dyslexic tendencies. More details can be found:

https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/advice/employers/creating-a-dyslexia-friendly-workplace/dyslexia-friendly-style-guide

What are we planning to assess?

In school, we wish to assess all our pupils and see what their needs are and how we can help them learn and achieve. As part of this process, we plan to give your child a computerised assessment. This will show if they have the sort of difficulties with reading and spelling that dyslexic people usually have. Our plan is to complete one year group at a time. Research has shown that the earlier children at risk of dyslexia are identified, the better their needs can be met. The Dyslexia Screener is not a full diagnostic assessment but a screener.  
This means its purpose is to identify children who are experiencing difficulties known to be associated with dyslexia that may require further investigation.  The results from the screener are not intended or designed to give definitive evidence that dyslexia is present at this stage. 
We plan to use an assessment called the Dyslexia Screener. Your child will do six short tests, each measuring something different.  When your child has done the assessments on the computer, a report is produced. This will tell us how your child did, and whether or not there are any signs that they may be dyslexic.

After the assessment is finished, we will let you know how your child did and our plans if any, for further follow up.  

If you have any queries or concerns please contact us. 
Regards

Mrs Parker Mrs Kleban
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